
 
 

 
 

June 01, 2024 
 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 540735 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No C/1, 

G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051 

 

Symbol: IRIS 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Sub: Disclosure of Information under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations 2015 

 

We are pleased to announce that the Company has received a Letter of Intent (‘LOI’) from NEC CORPORATION 

INDIA PRIVATE LIMITED (‘NEC’) for the provision of software and services under the RFP issued by the Pension 

Fund Regulatory and Development Authority (‘PFRDA’) for the Design, Development, Implementation, and 

Maintenance of PFRDA-TRACE (Tracking Reporting Analytics & Compliance e-Platform). The LOI covers a 

period of 6 years (1 year of Dev followed by 5 years of maintenance). 

 

Furthermore, we wish to disclose that the said agreement is in the normal course of business. 

 

This will also be made available on the Company’s website at www.irisbusiness.com.  

 

The above is for your information and records. 

 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully,  

For IRIS Business Services Limited 

 

 

 

 

Santoshkumar Sharma 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

(ICSI Membership No. ACS 35139) 

 

 

 

http://www.irisbusiness.com/
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